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Good news! 
We’ve extended billing due 

dates from 15 to 25 days from 
the date bills are rendered to 
give you more time to pay. 

The “Extend Your Due Date” 
program is ending, but you 

can still “Pick Your Due Date.” READ 
OUR 

BLOG



Don’t overload extension cords 
and always plug lighting into 

grounded outlets. Check cords 
for damage and avoid running 

them under rugs. 
Stay safe and power-smart.

May is Electrical Safety Month!

Read our 
blog about 
electrical 

safety!


